Hello Alumni and new graduates!  This email will be much shorter this month. Aren’t you
happy?

Pot Luck Dinner | Friday, February 9 | 6:30 pm
= We'll meet in the PD Training Room. Please bring your favorite snack or finger food,
your favorite board game, and get to know your fellow CPA’ers. I'm hoping this will
be the beginning of something we do on a regular basis.

Mardi Gras on Main - February 17
= The CPAAA will have a table/booth at Mardi Gras on Main this year. We'll hand out
beads and other goodies to folks who stop by as well as information on the CPA
classes, the Explorers, and the Alumni Association.
= |f you'd like to take a turn at working the table for an hour or so, let us know.

Volunteer Hours

= Just a friendly reminder to always turn in your volunteer hours.
» Email: hathorndelaportetx.gov

The Basic CPA class for 2018 began January 16 and is going great. We will hold an
Advanced CPA class later in the year.

And finally, please know I'm available to you whenever you need me. My cell number is 281-
683-0703. Once the City IT department gets my email set up you can email me at:
urichselaportetx.gov.

In the meantime, please feel free to email me at: mommauegmail.com
Looking forward to serving with you this year!

SARA



